
PUBLIC NOTICE
MARSHALL TOWNSHIP

At its regular meeting to be
held on Monday, February 6,
2023  at  7:00  p.m.,  in  the
Marshall  Township  Municipal
Building,  525  Pleasant  Hill
Road, Wexford, PA 15090, the
Marshall  Township  Board  of
Supervisors will  consider the
adoption of, and if appropriate
enact, a proposed ordinance
entitled:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE
TOWNSHIP OF MARSHALL,

ALLEGHENY COUNTY,
PENNSYLVANIA, AMENDING

CHAPTER 79 OF THE
MARSHALL TOWNSHIP CODE

OF ORDINANCES, FIRE
PREVENTION, AS AMENDED,
TO REQUIRE BUSINESS AND
MULTIFAMILY RESIDENCE

PREMISES REGISTRATION AND
INSPECTION.

A complete true and correct
copy  of  the  proposed
ordinance is on file and may
be examined or copied by the
public  at  the  Marshall
Township  Municipal  Building,
525  Pleasant  Hill  Road,
Wexford, PA 15090, during the
hours  of  8:00  a.m.  to  4:00
p.m., Monday through Friday.
Julie  P.  Bastianini,  Township
Manager


